Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO491, 720 High St.
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Mash Petroleum

Start: Wed 4/29/2009 4:00 PM
End: Wed 4/29/2009 4:30 PM
Duration: 30 minutes

Donna Drogos and | returned Mo Mashoon’s (Mash Petroleum) phone call requesting a meeting. He had stated he was
upset about the progress of the clean up at the site and was having a hard time with keeping his loan because of the
environmental work.

We discussed that a work plan was due on April 30, 2009 for reinstalling the wells and that the site has been progressing
and that no party is behind in submittals.

We referred him to the ACEH website to check if a submittal had been posted and to Exxon Mobil to ensure that he has
been getting the submittals. We provided the phone number for Jennifer Sedlachek.

Donna referred him to Jennifer Sedlachek of Exxon Mobil to obtain any information, reports, timelines for completion of
work and information for the bank. We cannot help him with his loan issue.

If there was any further need for a meeting, all RPs would need to be present. He, Victor Chu and Exxon Mobil.

Told him to contact us if he has further issues that he cannot resolve with ExxonMobil.

Mo Mashoon 510-891-9988



